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10th July 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

KS2 SATs Results 2025 
 

We are extremely pleased with our results, and we would like to congratulate all our amazing Y6 
pupils, staff and families for their support in our children’s achievements. Part of our success has 
been due to continuing with our Quality First Teaching - this has allowed class teachers to take 
small groups out of class regularly to focus on specific areas of learning. This year, our writing 
outcomes were externally moderated by Wokingham Borough Council and our systems and 
accuracy in judgments were complimented. We have also seen the benefits of daily retrieval 
practice in helping children to remember important information.  
  

Oaklands Junior School KS2 Headlines 
2025 

results 
64 pupils 

2025 
National 

result 

% achieving expected standard + in Reading 88 75 

% achieving the expected standard + in Writing* 67 72 

% achieving the expected standard + in Maths 92 74 

% achieving the expected standard or above combined 62 62 

% achieving the expected standard or above in GPS 94 73 

   
% achieving greater depth in Reading 47 33 

% achieving greater depth in Writing* 8 13 

% achieving greater depth in Maths 28 26 

% achieving greater depth combined 5 8 

% achieving greater depth in GPS 48 30 

 

* Writing is Teacher Assessed from a range of independent work.  
 

Parents of children in Year 6 should now have received their individual test results. If you have not 
received them, please check your junk folder before contacting the school. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Mr D Holland 

Head of School 
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